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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                           

NACHC and Leon Lowenstein Foundation Join Forces to Support Health Care on Wheels 

Bethesda, MD_ NACHC is proud to announce the Primary Care Association (PCA) awardees who will receive funding to boost mobile health clinics in their states.  The “State-level Mobile Unit Capacity Building” grant from the Leon Lowenstein Foundation will improve the sustainability and operational effectiveness of mobile units at Community Health Centers around the country.
“For those who are unhoused, young people, those in active addiction, people in rural and urban areas alike, and many others in disenfranchised communities, mobile healthcare delivery is an essential service that increases access to healthcare,” said Stewart Hudson, executive director of the Leon Lowenstein Foundation. “The Leon Lowenstein Foundation continues to be an engaged partner and funder to support the National Association of Community Health Centers (NACHC) in their efforts to build capacity for mobile units at health centers. These units are an important part of the work toward health equity in the US.”
Mobile units at health centers have increased drastically over several years with more growth to be expected following the changes to New Access Point (NAP) grants taking effect in January 2024. The grant presents three tracks for this funding opportunity:
· Policy – Support policy work at the PCA to improve the sustainability and/or operational effectiveness of mobile units at community health centers.
· Training & Technical Assistance (T/TA): Mobile unit growth and development – Support T/TA activities at the PCA aimed at mobile unit sustainability and/or operational effectiveness.
· [bookmark: _Hlk132965506]Training & Technical Assistance (T/TA): Emergency preparedness and mobile units – Support T/TA activities at the PCA aimed at emergency preparedness and disaster response with health center mobile units.
Each awardee will be granted $12,500 to invest in their state or region. Here are the following PCAs awarded under each track: 
Policy
· North Carolina Community Health Center Association
Training & Technical Assistance (T/TA): Mobile unit growth and development
· Community Healthcare Association of the Dakotas
· Community Care Network of Kansas
· Michigan Primary Care Association
· Nevada Primary Care Association
· Pennsylvania Association of Community Health Centers
· Virginia Community Healthcare Association
· West Virginia Primary Care Association
Training & Technical Assistance (T/TA): Emergency preparedness and mobile units
· Colorado Community Health Network
· Community Health Center Association of Connecticut

About National Association of Community Health Centers
Established in 1971, the National Association of Community Health Centers (NACHC) serves as the leading national voice for America’s Health Centers and as an advocate for health care access for the medically underserved and uninsured.
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